
 

 

 

 

 

EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST 

FRIDAY NIGHT NETBALL IN TATURA 
The Tatura Netball Association Friday Night competition for Division 1 (grades 5 & 6) and Division 2 

(grades 3 & 4) girls and boys commences on Friday 23rd April, 2021.  We are excited to be back 

playing netball this year! 

We encourage all parents/guardians/friends/family to get involved with netball this year as coach, 

assistant coach or team manager to ensure we can provide opportunities for ALL those who want to 

play netball.  

We suggest you have a nominated school or community group representative so that you can liaise 

with them in forming your teams. 

We will hold a Friday night netball team registration/information night on Tuesday 16th March at 

6pm.  If your nominated representative or team contact person could email the TNA committee at 

taturanetballassoc@hotmail.com so we can provide a team registration sheet and further 

information if required, prior to the meeting. 

The team registration meeting will outline some important information as to how they are running 

the competition this year – including weekly rosters, modified rules for Grade 3&4 teams, online 

registrations and a COVID safe plan. 

All parents are also welcome to attend this meeting. 

Team registration will need to be submitted to the TNA by Tuesday 30th March. 

Individual player registrations then need to be completed online via MyNetball prior to the first 

week of play.  Please use the link via the TNA website at www.tna.vic.netball.com.au. 

Grade 4, 5 & 6 players– in addition to playing Friday night netball you are also invited to play for the 

Tatura Netball Association at Shepparton (SNA) on a Saturday morning in the 11&under and 

13&under (primary) sections.  If you would like to play please email your expression of interest to 

the TNA at taturanetballassoc@hotmail.com  A reminder to all girls playing SNA Saturday mornings; 

it is a TNA requirement that you also play on a Friday night. 

NetSetGo: (Prep to Grade 2) are to complete their registration directly at www.netsetgo.asn.au  

The first NetSetGo session will be on Friday 30th April, 2021 from 5pm – 6pm. 
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